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Message from Mrs Staines  
 

Dear Parents and Carers.  

 

Make sure you check out the Kids News Edition 2. Our student leaders have 

once again prepared the majority of this weekõs newsletter for your enjoyment. 

 
Y CODING WORKSHOP AT SHPS 

It was a great pleasure to host a Coding Workshop for educators at Sacred 

Heart on Monday. A number of the SHPS staff gained much from attending this 

engaging professionall learning opportunity.  
 

Y SCHOOL ASSEMBLY 

Congratulations to 5/6N on their creative presentation last Friday. It very much  

demonstrated the enormous capability of our Stage 3 students. Our students 

also showed professional flexibility with the unexpected interruption of the fire 

alarm in the middle of their performance.   

 
Y DEVELOPING READERS 

Invitations were sent out to all parents and carers to take up the opportunity to 

listen to Kaye Lowe when she runs a parent workshop on developing the  

enjoyment of reading on Wednesday 31 May at 5.30 ñ7.00pm in the Sacred 

Heart School Library.  

 
Y  CYBER SAFETY NIGHTñMONDAY 5TH JUNE 2017 

A note was went home yesterday to all parents and carers advising the SHPS 

will be hosting a ThinkUKnow presentation on Monday 5th June at 6.00pm and 

all parents, carers and teachers are encouraged to attend.  For more  

information, you can visit www.thinkuknow.org.au or contact the front office.  

Diary Datesé 
 

Term 2  
 

Week 5  

*26th May  

(Friday)  

9.30am  

3/4 W and R    

Parish Mass  
 

2.15pm  

Walkathon 

Launch  

(Read Newsletter 

for details)  

 

1/2W Assembly &  

Athletics  

Ribbons  

Presentation  
 

Week 6  
 

*31 May  

(Wednesday)  

5.30ñ7pm  

Parent Workshop  

in  

(school Library)  
 

*2 June  

(Friday)  

9.30am  

1/2 & 5/6 R  

Parish Mass 
 

2.30pm  

1/2N Class  

Presentation & 

Assembly  
 

Week 7  
 

*5 June  

(Monday)  

6.00pm  

Cyber Safety 

Evening  
 

*9 June  

(Friday)  

9.30am  

1/2 & 5/6R  

Parish 

Mass 
 

2.30pm  

1/2 N Class 

Presentation  
 

¢ŜǊƳ нμ ²ŜŜƪ рμbƻΦ мр 
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Y NATIONAL RECONCILIATION WEEK 2017ñLetõs Take the Next Steps 

National Reconciliation Week (NRW) is a chance for all of us to take action in our  early  

learning services, schools, workplaces and communities ñno matter how big or small.  

 

The theme for NRW 2017 is  Letõs Take the Next Steps and this year, we reflect on two significant 

anniversaries to the nationõs reconciliation journeyñ50 years since the  1967 referendum  and 

25 years since the historic  Mabo decision . 

 

As we commemorate these significant milestones, we ask all Australians to be a part of the 

next big steps in our nationõs reconciliation story. 
From Narragunnawali  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our students will create a path of footprints along the corridor walls.  
 

Y ASSEMBLYñ THIS FRIDAY 26/5 STARTING EARLIER 

This Fridayõs (26/5) Assembly will begin at 2.15 pm due to the number of presentations that are 

occurring. We will be starting with the Walk -a -thon opening, followed by 1/2 Whiteõs Class  

Assembly at around 2.30pm, while the whole school awards and Athletics ribbons will be 

handed out straight after the class assembly.  
 

Y REMINDERñ CHANGE OF CHOIR TIMES 

As advised earlier this week, the choir practice time has moved to  

Thursday mornings at 8.30am. This is to due to the very busy learning  

schedule at SHPS. Todaõs practice was a great success. Thank you to 

parents for the support.  

 

A reminder to all parents that next Wednesday 31 May 2017 is the last day for a few months 

that children are required to wear a hat to school for all outdoor activities. If you require any 

further in regard to this policy, please visit the ACT Cancer Council Webpage via  http://

www.actcancer.org/.  

Regards Anne  

END OF MAY (31st) IS HATS OFF 

DAY  

FOR ACT PRIMARY SCHOOLS 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__reconciliationaustralia.cmail20.com_t_r-2Dl-2Dyuijuhlk-2Dkraatjki-2Dy_&d=DwMFaQ&c=s8qkBCn0qRtm5WSE6KO8bTABI9uZQtE2huasQ7XErpo&r=l5m_tO_iluVHHm2GWtNjotrMB_cuEx5YfqVYx22IYLE&m=PftGRQdbj4wFAdBULKOxN9ebcRA9Hv0W0
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__reconciliationaustralia.cmail20.com_t_r-2Dl-2Dyuijuhlk-2Dkraatjki-2Dj_&d=DwMFaQ&c=s8qkBCn0qRtm5WSE6KO8bTABI9uZQtE2huasQ7XErpo&r=l5m_tO_iluVHHm2GWtNjotrMB_cuEx5YfqVYx22IYLE&m=PftGRQdbj4wFAdBULKOxN9ebcRA9Hv0W0
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__reconciliationaustralia.cmail20.com_t_r-2Dl-2Dyuijuhlk-2Dkraatjki-2Dt_&d=DwMFaQ&c=s8qkBCn0qRtm5WSE6KO8bTABI9uZQtE2huasQ7XErpo&r=l5m_tO_iluVHHm2GWtNjotrMB_cuEx5YfqVYx22IYLE&m=PftGRQdbj4wFAdBULKOxN9ebcRA9Hv0W0
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Y  KidsMatter News  
Our KidsMatter Action Team met last night. We brought together the views and ideas of many 

people and a prepared a list of commendations and recommendations to present to the 

School Leadership Team and School Council. Stay tuned over the coming months to hear 

about how our planning through  KidsMatter Component 1 is strengthening our practices in 

building a ôPositive School Communityõ  

Kerry Wode  

Assistant Principal  

 

Y FRONT OFFICE CHATTER 
Y STUDENT INFORMATION CHECK LIST REMINDER 

As advised last week, the Student Information Check List is due to be returned to your childõs 

teacher by Friday 2 June 2017. If you have any concerns, please contact the Front Office.  

 

 
Y PIANO TUITION AVAILABLE 

Mrs Pam Cox available Tuesdays  

Phone: 0418 442 203  

Mr Craig Mewett  available Mondays  

Phone: 0409151887.  

 

 

 

PARISH NEWS  
Mary Help of Christians, South Woden  

 
Year 6 students are invited to come along to the Parish Youth Ministry Gathering  

Our Parish will be hosting our Junior Youth Ministry (Yrs 6 -9) 4-5.30pm Saturday 3rd June 2017 , for  

fellowship and afternoon tea then followed by Mass at 6pm. For more information please  

contact our Youth Minister Rossen at rossenderamos@gmail.com . 

 

Megan Loughlin  

Parish Secretary  

Mary Help of Christians Parish  

South Woden  

Phone: 026281908  

mailto:rossenderamos@gmail.com
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2017 Feast Day and Walkathon  
Friday 23rd  June  

Our celebration for the Sacred Heart of Jesus Feast Day in 2017 will feature a school mass, 

walkathon, lunch and games in our Peer Support Groups and Sacred Heart Cupcakes.  

 

Sponsorship Cards came home this week with each student and can also be download-

ed from the school website. Children are asked, with parent permission, to approach 

family and friends for sponsorship of them walking.  

 

The Walkathon is our major fund raiser for the year. We are hoping to beat our 2015 total 

of $12000. This year money raised will go towards numerous projects from the 2017  

Strategic Plan including: new reading books, display stands in each classroom and  

resources to support identified learning initiatives.  

 

There are many ways families can support our fundraising efforts and assist to ensure that 

the day is a success. Please see the Walkathon Helper Form of how you could be in-

volved in our community event, from helping to sponsorship.  

 

Please fill in the form and return it to school by Wednesday 7 th June. If you are helping 

with the children, you are asked to provide your WWVP card number or fill out a Stat Dec 

form, available from the front office, on the day.  

 

Information about sponsorship forms, return of money and all prizes will be advised over 

the coming weeks in the school newsletter and website.  
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SESSION 1 ACTIVITIES 

During our first session of Peer Support we encouraged the children to get 

to know everybody in their group. We also put together a group  

agreement to show how we will act during Peer Support. The students 

learned how to interact cooperatively with others and think about the 

meaning of friendship.  
 

Our second session was based on the qualities of our friends, especially the 

qualities we admire in them. We explored friendship skills and that being a 

good friend is also being a good listener.  

We encourage you to talk with your children about Peer Support each 

week as it will help reinforce the concepts learned in each session. Ask 

them about the qualities they admire in their friends.  
 

By Patrice and Kahlia ( Year 6 Leaders)  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


